

307 SOUTH MARKET STREET, P.O. BOX P

15TH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME – JULY 15, 2018

DANVILLE, OHIO 43014-0616

FATHER MARK HAMMOND, PASTOR FR. DAN OLVERA, Parochial Vicar

Deacon Tim Birie

Father Homer Blubaugh, retired

Sheryl Mickley, Administrator of Religious Ed.

Theresa Morris, Administrator of Religious Ed.

Sandy Mickley, Bookkeeper

Jane Butts, Secretary

Eric Morris, Parish Council President

Sacramental Emergencies – 398-6285

Website www.stlukedanvilleoh.org

Parish E-mail address stluke@ecr.net

LITURGY OF THE MASS

Saturday Evening: 5:00pm Sunday Morning: 10:00am

Daily: Tues. 8am, Wed. 11am, Thurs. 8am

PARISH OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday through Friday 9:30am to 4:30pm

740-392-4711 ext. 1, St. Vincent de Paul Parish Office

740-392-4711 ext. 7

740-392-4711 ext. 2

1-740-502-2679

740-507-1737 (cell) 740-599-6237 (home)

419-961-8561 (cell) 740-393-3742 (home)

740-599-6362 (office) 740-507-9569 (cell)

740-599-7114 (home)

740-393-3742 (home)

SACRAMENTAL MINISTRY

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday 3:30-4:30pm and by appointment

Marriage: Call Parish office or contact Father six months prior to the wedding date; instruction is required.

Baptism: Call Greg Henkel at 740-392-4711 ext. 5 or gregmhenkel@gmail.com; instruction required.

In Case of Sickness: Call parish office if you are sick or hospitalized; also, inform us about the sick or aged who are unable to attend church.

MISSION STATEMENT – We are St. Luke Church, people of God, created in the image and likeness of Christ, and committed to living our faith in the Roman Catholic tradition under the authority and direction of the Pope, Bishop and Pastor.

As people baptized in Christ, gifted with many talents and rooted in strong families, we reach out and welcome all. Our mission is to proclaim the good news, as a prayerful and caring community celebrating Christ's presence in worship, sacraments, and service.

Readings for July 15, 2018 15th Sunday of Ordinary Time



Readings for July 22, 2018 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time

First Reading: Amos 7:12-15

Responsorial Psalm: Psalm 85:9-10, 11-12, 13-14

Second Reading: Ephesians 1:3-14

Gospel: Mark 6:7-13

First Reading: Jeremiah 23:1-6

Responsorial Psalm: Psalm 23:1-3, 3-4, 5, 6

Second Reading: Ephesians 2:13-18

Gospel: 6:30-34

	JULY	•	MASS INTENTIONS	OFFERED BY	ALTAR SERVERS
Saturday	14	4pm	Otto & Ruth Blubaugh	Steve Blubaugh	Joe Hilberg-Megann Hilberg
Sunday	15	10am	People of St. Luke		Garren Wills-Clara Mathie
Tuesday	17	8am	Carl & Rita Banbury	Joni Johnson	
Wednesday	18	11am	Thomas Gault	Bob/MaryJo	
				Behrensmyer	
Thursday	19	8am	Norma Beck	Charlie Beck	
Saturday	21	5pm	People of St. Luke		Andrea Holland-Allison Tharp
Sunday	22	10am	Louise, Marie, Albert		Joseph Hedge-Darien Warnock
			Winterhalter		

Saint Luke is a member of the Knox Consortium with St. Vincent de Paul, Mount Vernon

St. Vincent de Paul Website: www.st-vincentdepaul.org

Go to Quick Links at the bottom of the page for "Church Bulletin"

St. Vincent de Paul Mass times:

Saturday at 4:30pm; Sunday at 8:00am, 10:00am, 11:30am

Monday, Tuesday at 12:15pm; Wednesday at 8:30am; Friday at 5:30pm

Liturgy of the Hours Thursday at 8:00am in the Rectory Chapel

Welcome to St. Luke Parish! If you are new to the parish, please drop by the parish office at the west end of the Community Center to register. You may also pick up a Family Registration form in the church from the table near the side entrance or in the vestibule, or one can be mailed to you upon request. Just fill it out with your information and return it to the parish office. If you are currently a member of another parish in the diocese, the diocese will transfer your membership to St. Luke's.

Your Stewardship to God – July 8

\$9,000.00 Weekly Offering, Thank you!

309.00 Interchurch/Food Pantry

20.00 Religious Education

Cedar Point ticket: We have an extra ticket that we purchased from AAA for \$48 good through the 2018 season. If you are interested, contact the office.

For those who would like to send a sympathy card to Kathy Gault her address is 303 Pine Street, Mt. Vernon Ohio 43050.

Prayers are requested for....Jeff Allison, Jimmy Banbury, Janet Butts, Bruce Campbell, Dorothy Colopy, Jim Colopy, Jazzlyn & Jade Cozad, Wendy Cozad, Bill Crawford, Rose Crawford, Nancy Damm, Deloris Delgado, Jim Denuit, Gretchen Dues, Roseanne Euman, Patrick Gaffney, Mark Grassbaugh, Dick Hall, Jacob Hall, Tripp Heffelfinger, Kim Hamm Householder, Norrita Hurley, Amy Koegly, Jean Lahmon, John/Susan Lau, John Luli, Alice Lumbatis, Lana McCauley, Jill McDonald, Pauline McGinnis, Will McKee, Barb Miller, Joe Miller, Leonard Neighbarger, Suzanne Nino, Dave/Lorna Patton, Brandon Presley, Becky Roybal, Nadra Sanders, Beth Sapp, Jackie Shackle, Father Snoke, Linda Sommerfelt, Jason Stutz, Jack Swaddell, Dan Tomsho, Shelley Weesner, Father Victor Wesolowski, and closure of abortion clinics. Please call the parish office when admitted to the hospital if you wish a visit.

MINISTRI	ES	Ushers/Greeters	Lectors	Eucharistic Ministers
Saturday	7/21 5pm	Keith Mickley	Maggie	Laura Segraves-John Higgins-Carol Hall
		Eric Mickley	Mroczkowski	Dave Rashley-Mindy Rashley
Sunday	7/22 10am	George Durbin	Marcia Durbin	Mark Latorre-Kathryn Dessert-Amy Mickley
		Louie Mickley		Mary-Ann Pomputius-Tom Harrmann
		Duane Mickley		

Cantors: Saturday, July 21 at 5pm: Rochelle Adam

Sunday, July 22 at 10am: Laura Wills & Joanna Mickley Collection Counters: July 22: Jean Lahmon, Mark & LuAnn Latorre

National NFP Awareness Week is July 22-28. If you and your spouse practice NFP, why not take this opportunity to tell others about your experience. The strongest argument for NFP is the testimony of couples who have been practicing the method for several years. "The three most important things to keep in mind when sharing your love of NFP are sincerity in the struggles you have encountered, joy in the wonderful parts and flexibility in allowing others to be where they are on their journey" states Cassie Moriarty, certified instructor of FEMM, Fertility Education and Medical Management.

Growth in the Holy Spirit Seminar! Come grow in the Holy Spirit this summer! The Columbus Catholic Renewal is sponsoring a four week series entitled "The Wild Goose Is Loose: Growth in the Holy Spirit" at St. Elizabeth Church, 6077 Sharon Woods Blvd., Columbus Ohio. "Wild Goose" is an ancient Celtic term for "Holy Spirit". This seminar is designed to awaken God's love and transforming power and foster a profound life giving relationship with the Holy Spirit. The series will take place on four consecutive Fridays evenings 6:30-8:30pm; July 20th – Aug. 10th. The series includes videos/discussion created by Fr. Dave Pavonka (TOR), contemporary praise and worship music, personal testimonies, and great snacks. Childcare will be available upon request. To register for this free event please send an email to info@ccrcolumbus.org. For information, contact Rebecca Bolchalk, 614-314-9132, rbolchalk@gmail.com or Cindy Bauman 614-571-5702 or cbauman@insight.rr.com.

Join us on a tour of Maria Stein Shrine of the Holy Relics – Thursday, August 2, 2018: Be at Our Lady of Mount Carmel Church by 8:45am for departure by 9am. Cost is \$35. This includes guided tour, lunch and bus accommodations. You will see the Heritage Museum, Relic Chapel and the Adoration Chapel. We will have a Mass. You will be able to explore the grounds. Some of the Shrine's notable features include a beautiful courtyard featuring Stations of the Cross, an Angel Garden, a Statue Garden, the original tower entrance and the original bell from the former Covent built in 1860, a spring-fed, hand-dug well, Our Lady of Lourdes Grotto, the Chapel in the Woods, and so much more! There is also a Gift shop! We will be returned to Our Lady of Mount Carmel by 6pm. Please have checks made out to Our Lady of Mount Carmel and indicate that they are for Maria Stein. Send to Sally Oldham, 15110 Township Rd. 403, Thornville, Ohio 43076. We only have space for 50. So first come, first served. We need 50 people paid by July 18. We have to confirm the bus at that time. You can email me with any questions or if you want to confirm your reservation. SallyOldham2002@yahoo.com.

Faith and Family Night at Crew Stadium! Catch great soccer action at the Faith and Family Night with the Columbus Crew SC on Saturday, August 11, 2018 kick off at 7:30 p.m. As the Crew takes on the Houston Dynamo, we'll have Zoo Night, a mascot halftime game and a post-match PK's for the kids -- an action-packed night and a great experience for all! Seats start at \$22; visit www.fevo.com/edp/DRA-Faith-and-Family-Night-ZKKkig to purchase tickets together at two prices (upper or lower sideline). For more information, contact Wynston McMartin at wmcmartin@columbuscrewsc.com.

The Diocesan Council of Catholic Women (DCCW) will be hosting their annual St. Teresa Recognition of Charity, Compassion and Service Event on Sunday, August 19, 2018, at St. Cecilia Church, 434 Norton Rd., Columbus, Ohio. The event is to recognize lay women in your parish who reflect the ideals of St. Teresa of Kolkata. Nomination forms are available on the Diocesan website or the DCCW site. Nominations are due no later than July 20, 2018. For information call the DCCW Office at 614-228-8601.

EVENTS OF THE COMING WEEK

Sat/Sun	July 14/15	Food Pantry
		Religious Education Collection (see below)
Monday	July 16	7pm –KofC Annual Officers Planning Meeting in Center
Tuesday	July 17	1-7pm – Bloodmobile
Wednesday	July 18	6:30-7:30 – PSR Teacher meeting
Saturday	July 21	State Squires Officers Planning Meeting
		11am – Funeral Mass for Shirley Stoner

Month of July is dedicated to the Precious Blood of Jesus, where we remember that by his blood we are saved. "O blood and water, which gushed forth from the heart of Jesus, have mercy on us!"

St. Luke and St. Vincent have subscribed to a new educational tool by Bishop Robert Barron. The program is called "Word on Fire" and consists of all of Bishop Barron's videos. These are available to you via email and are free. You can access these videos from your computer, tablet, or smart phone as often as you like and use them for home study as Bishop Barron takes you on a Catholic journey guaranteed to spark your faith. We have been conducting a trial run of "Word on Fire" and are ready to offer parish wide. Remember this is free to you. So far we have over 40 parishioners registered. All we need is your email address and or mobile phone #. To make this as easy as possible, there are cards in the pews. This program is a great way to learn more about our faith. If you were unable to fill out a card, you can email your information to the office at stluke@ecr.net.

Religious Education Collection – This annual collection helps meet the expenses of our Parish School of Religion, the Youth Group, and tuition support for St. Luke students attending Catholic school, as well as adult education, including our new Word of Fire program.

Volunteers: We are looking for adult volunteers to work with the youth group for the upcoming year. Youth group include 9th through 12th grade students. If you are interested in serving your parish youth or have any questions, contact the parish office at 740-599-6362.

Where were you in 1968? July 25th marks the 50th anniversary. That was the year that Blessed Pope Paul VI wrote <u>Humanae Vitae</u> (On Human Life) as an affirmation of the Catholic Church's beautiful teaching on married love and responsible parenthood. Many people think they know what the document says, but few have actually read it. Celebrate Humanae Vitae's 50th anniversary by reading the original encyclical, viewing videos of couples' HV stories or recording your own HV story at https://celebratehv50.com/.

Blessed Sacrament Community Festival on August 25, 2018 from 5pm to 11pm. Music, Food and Fun! Inflatables, kid's games, silent auction and more! Located at 394 East Main St., Newark Oh 43055.

Making Ordinary Time Exceptional – The entire month of July falls in the liturgical season of Ordinary Time. It's easy to consider other liturgical seasons, such as Lent and Advent, as a time to focus more on our spiritual life, yet we are called to live out our faith year round. We don't have to wait for a time that is "special" or set apart to deepen our relationship with God, He is with us now and always. So rather than thinking of Ordinary Time as being routine or unremarkable, use this season to deepen your devotion and relationship with Christ. "How could I do that?" one might say. As St. Josemaria Escriva stated, "Either we learn to find our Lord in ordinary, everyday life, or else we shall never find him."

Catechism of the Catholic Church 981: After his Resurrection, Christ sent his apostles "so that repentance and forgiveness of sins should be preached in his name to all nations." The apostles and their successors carry out this "ministry of reconciliation," not only by announcing to men God's forgiveness merited for us by Christ, and calling them to conversion and faith; but also by communicating to them the forgiveness of sins in Baptism, and reconciling them with God and with the Church through the power of the keys, received from Christ. (The Church) has received the keys of the Kingdom of heaven so that, in her, sins may be forgiven through Christ's blood and the Holy Spirit's action. In this Church, the soul dead through sin comes back to life in order to live with Christ, whose grace has saved us.